
                                

                                  Minutes of the Regular Bradford Township Meeting 

7:00 p.m. Monday August 12, 2024  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

      The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by John Hass. Present were John Hass, 

Bryan Hathaway, Tim Swanson, Brenda Springer, Tom Anderson, Gary Larson, Justin 

Anderson, Fred Morke, Kathy Kuzida, and Rich and Danielle Wilkins. All rose and pledged 

allegiance to the flag.  

      The minutes of last month’s meeting were read and approved. The motion was made by 

Tim Swanson and seconded by Bryan Hathaway 

      Fred Morke asked questions concerning mowing, grass growing through blacktop, and 

problem trees. John and Justin will meet Fred on site to settle the tree issue. 

      Brenda Springer presented the treasurer’s report. Bryan Hathaway moved to approve and 

pay the claims. Tim Swanson seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. It was decided 

to roll over the existing money market funds. The motion and second were the same as above.  

      There was discussion of the parking lot, trees on Roanoke, trees on Martin and 

Nightingale, culvert on 325th, sign on Heather and 325th, Lake Francis, and Bayshore Drive, 

      The Miller track was approved on August 8. The Alvi short term rental request was 

denied. These decisions were made by Isanti County. 

      The MAT District 7 meeting is on August 20. The primary election is on August 13. 

      We adjourned at 7:45 p.m. The motion was made by Bryan Hathaway and seconded by 

Tim Swanson. 

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

                                                                                                           Thomas L. Anderson, clerk 

                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                               

                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

   

 

 



 


